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Your submission for this review:

Increases to prices for Hunter Water in this already difficult time of high costs of living is very sad. I do not see how this is
beneficial. Making comments that lower income households can access bill relief is still not equitable. Also, Hunter Water is
by far overpriced when compared to Sydney Water and Hunter Waters prices should be reduced, not increased! Hunter Water
issues three bills a year which equates to nasty bill shock. This should be changed to quarterly bills so that it is better
understood and overall bill prices a little less minimising bill shock (even if only a little).





